SCIOTA TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 03-07-16
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by the Chairperson, Bill Thelen.

The pledge of Allegiance was given by all present. The Commission members present were
Bill Thelen, Kim Palmer & Paul Brake. Absent were Dave White & Floyd Koerner. Visitors
present was Phil Mathews, Bill & Kathy Witchell.

The motion was made by Kim Palmer to accept the minutes of the last meeting,
January 4, 2016, seconded by Paul Brake and approved by the Commission.

Public Comment:
Phillip Mathews advised had to pay for a plow due to snow not melting & primary
election parking needed.

Old Business: None

New Business:
A.) Bill Witchell land division request: Review request & motion made by Paul Brake, 2 by
Bill Thelen to recommend approval of split to Township Board.
B.) Need to review Land Use Plan for further discussion at future meeting for possible need
for updates.

Paul Brake made the motion to adjourn, seconded by Kim Palmer and the Commission
adjourned at 7:44 PM.

Secretary, Kim Palmer



